
 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

Emergency Measures Extended to May 7th for all Outaouais Schools and Centres 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Adult Education and Vocational Education Students, 

 

Earlier this afternoon, Premier François Legault announced that all schools and centres in the Outaouais region will 

remain closed through to the end of the day on Friday, May 7th.  As a result of this directive, all Ouatouais schools 

and centres will maintain distance learning, and are scheduled to reopen to students on Monday, May 10th. 

 

Please take note that these measures do not apply to WQSB schools and centres located in region 08, as they will 

maintain in-school learning; namely: 

 

 G. Théberge School 

 Golden Valley School 

 Noranda School 

 Anishnabe Adult Education Centre 

 Western Quebec Continuing Education Centre in Val d’Or 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
____________________ 

George Singfield 
Secretary General and Director of Corporate Services and Communications 
Secrétaire général et directeur des services corporatifs et communications 
 
819-684-2336 #505001 
1-800-363-9111 #505001 
georgesingfield@wqsb.qc.ca 
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